
                                                                                                                                                                                                          

  

 

 

 

 
Participatory Budgeting Event   
 

 

 Now’s your chance to secure up to £5,000 
to help make a difference in your local community…and 

decide on which other community projects should be funded 
across Girvan and South Carrick Villages Locality! 

 

 
This event is being held in Colmonell Primary School  

Saturday 17thMarch 2017 
Marketplace Event 10.30am-12pm (drop in event) 

Members of the Public Welcome 
 

At the previous event in South Carrick the 
community voted on what the priorities for 
the next round of funding should be.  These 

priorities are: 
• Supporting people with Dementia 
• Supporting people who are Isolated 
• Supporting people living with poor 

Mental Health 
 

Funding bids should directly address one or 
more of these issues 

 
 

Funding bids should also 
include an element of 

addressing the needs of rural 
communities of Ballantrae, 
Pinmore, Pinwherry, Barr, 
Barrhill, Dailly, Lendalfoot, 

Colmonell or the Glendoune 
area of Girvan. 

 

For more information, an application form,  
Tel: 01292 612626 or email: marion.young@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 

Deadline for applications is Wednesday 3RD March 2018 
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